


Pioneer Park playground will be closed for resurfacing from

Monday, April 24 to Friday, April 28, 2023.



The gravel surface is being replaced with engineered wood fibre, and the
surrounding fencing will be removed and reinstalled. Please use caution in

Pioneer Park and avoid the playground, crews, and equipment.



For further information, call Justin Shuttleworth, RDOS Manager of Parks and
Facilities at 250-490-4136 or email jshuttleworth@rdos.bc.ca.

Pioneer Park 
Playground Resurfacing

Wood fibre playground resurfacing project
completed in Naramata in fall 2022.


